
From: John W. Matthews, Jr. <JohnMatthews@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/9/2013 1:14:59 PM
Subject: RE: Site consultants rank South Carolina among top states for doing business

Thank you for contacting the office of Senator John W. Matthews, Jr. If this matter requires immediate assistance, 
please contact the Executive Assistant, Dawn Jennings at dawnjennings@scsenate.gov or contact her by phone at 
(803) 212-6056.
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